TRADITIONAL LATIN MASS
WITH GREGORIAN CHANT

SUNDAY SEPTEMBER 20, 2020
3PrM
HOLY INNOCENTS CHURCH
NEPTUNE, N]J

Due to the popularity of the Traditional Latin
Mass, Fr. Carter will be offering a Traditional
Latin Mass on Sunday, September 20 at 3pm.

If you have devotion to and would like to see
Traditional Latin Masses become more widely
available, then please attend this Mass or voice
your support.

This Mass will be a trial-run to determine the
demand for such a Mass at this time. If the
Mass is well-attended, Fr. Carter is considering

making it a monthly and possibly a weekly
Mass.

For questions or concerns, please contact Fr.
Carter at toddcarterpriest@gmail.com.



